March 12, 2020
Dear National University Student,

You were recently notified that effective Friday, March 13, 2020, National University (NU) is moving all
classroom-based courses for the March term to online modality for the duration of the course.

The Student and Exchange Visitor Program (SEVP) recognizes that the COVID-19 situation is fluid and
rapidly changing and that schools may need to adapt their procedures and policies to address the
significant public health concerns associated with the virus. As such, although F-1 students are normally
restricted in the number of courses that can be taken in an online modality, you will remain in status
while attending the remainder of your March course online.

All campuses will remain open until further notice, but we are reducing face-to-face meetings onsite.
We encourage you to contact iss@nu.edu if you have additional questions regarding your F-1 status.

Sincerely,

Melissa Diaz
Director of International Affairs



